

Melissa High School

High Expectations for All!

Dear Wade White and the Measured By Character Team:

Thank you so much for the excellent presentation last Friday. I enjoyed working with you and your team throughout the process and have nothing but good things to say about your flexibility and cooperation. I received positive feedback from our parents after the parent preview night and I want you to know that I think the extra effort you made to inform our community was well worth the time. Thank you for making it so easy from start to finish.

The message of hope was inspiring and the powerful way in which it was delivered really drove the point home. There is always hope! I especially appreciated that you communicated the idea that every one of us will make an impact on the people around us and that each life is unique and truly does matter. These are things that not only the students need to hear, but the adults can benefit from this message as well. Your passion and energy was certainly evident throughout. It is always difficult to hold the attention of 660 young people for nearly 2 hours but you did it. Our students were fully engaged through the entire program.

We hope to capitalize on the momentum that you helped to create. I know that there is no one silver bullet to building character, compassion, and community but this program certainly moved us in the right direction. Please use this letter to help you reach more students with your story. I believe it has the power to change lives.

Sincerely,

Mike Carter

Principal, Melissa High School